Docket No. CC-2020-OGR-01-001

From: Leticia Arciga

To: Kourtney Romine

Cc: Mi Ninito Hermoso

Subject: Oil and Gas Spacing Application Objection
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 02:13:40 PM

Due to the unforeseen occurrence that we are experiencing with COVID-19, we would have wanted
more time to write our responses and gather our thoughts. We are living one day at a time and its
difficult to focus on the future long term right now. | do want to express our concerns in regards to
the gas/oil well that the Alta Mesa companies want to drill.
Their plan would affect us in the following ways:

e Our health is put at risk due to water contamination

e Property values will drop dramatically

e A beautiful neighborhood will no longer exist

We are completely opposed to what Alta Mesa wants to do near our home. Despite who owns the
wells and who receives payments or royalties, all property owners will share the negative impacts,
our water supplies would be contaminated and our health would be put at risk. Please let us know
what we can do to protect our families and our property rights. Thank you for allowing us to submit
our response.

Javier and Leticia Arciga
2745 Cedar Drive
Fruitland, Idaho 83619
208-369-0867
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